
Dear All, 
 
You may ignore this email if you are currently enrolled in this 
semester's mandarin course. 
  
For All student: 
Part-time Mandarin Course: 

Course Level Class time 

Basic Mandarin Beginners Tuesday 16:10-19:00 

Practical Mandarin Non-Beginners Wednesday 16:10-19:00 

If you would like to take Part-time mandarin course, please fill 
following survey: 
https://forms.gle/TQemKS9j8n8qNeYo6 
  
More information regarding to part-time mandarin course please 
refer to following page: 
https://oic.nccu.edu.tw/Post/1022 
 
For Undergraduate student only: 
International Undergraduate Program (IUP) Course 
If you would like to join the IUP course in Spring semester, please 
read following regulation carefully: 

1.      IUP is a one-year course, you will join a class in the middle 
of the course if you decide to register for spring semester. 
2.      Beginner cannot take IUP course in spring semester. 
3.      Class time for IUP may not be Monday (16:00-19:00) and 
Thursday (16:00-19:00), Some of the class will be held on 
Tuesday (09:00-12:00) and Friday (09:00-12:00). Contact OIC 
office if you need more information. 

If you still would like to take International Undergraduate Program 
(IUP) Course, please reply this mail with your basic information: 
Student ID: 
Student Name (full name): 
Student Chinese Name: 
Date of birth: 
Nationality: 
Gender: 
  

https://forms.gle/TQemKS9j8n8qNeYo6
https://oic.nccu.edu.tw/Post/1022


Please notice the application for all mandarin course will be close 
by 9th of January. 
 
 
郭玉霖  
oicmandarin@gmail.com 
 


